
REGULAR SCHEDULED TRASH WILL RUN
ON MONDAY, DECEMBER 23RD AND

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 24TH 

REGULAR BULK TRASH WILL NOT RUN
ON WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 25TH.

EXTRA TRASH ROUTES WILL RUN ON
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 26TH.

CITY HALL 
AND THE EVENT CENTER

WILL BE CLOSED MONDAY,
DECEMBER 23rd, TUESDAY,

DECEMBER 24th, AND
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 25th

FOR THE CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY.


